
Douglas Housing Authority 

 ACT OF KINDNESS GIVEAWAY 
Due to the Pandemic, we are living in a world that has experience so much 

tragedy and in a time in which some of us are better off then others. People 

have gotten away from what it is to be kind to others. We wanted to let our 

residents know that there are people still left in this world that have a caring 

heart and don’t mind showing it. So, the Douglas Housing Authority decided 

to hold an Act of Kindness Giveaway to award two very deserving residents 

with a token of love from us to them. Jasmine Gifford was awarded a free 

nail appointment and Mr. Jerome Black was awarded a sanitizing gift basket. 


